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With no physical events taking place this year, there has been less movement in our 

funds. The main payments have been for publications, which remain our largest 

expenditure. Following the trend for more online access, we have decided to make 

Journal content available online. It does mean that we have to pay increased costs 

for copyright permissions, but will be well worthwhile and in the spirit of the Society’s 

objectives.  Covid restrictions have meant increased use of technology for meetings, 

and the committee have been no exception. We have now discovered the delights of 

Zoom and, importantly for me as Treasurer, there is no cost to the Society. We have 

decided to continue to use Zoom for most of our committee meetings from now on, 

which will save on time, effort and money.  

 

Our finances are in good shape, and will be increased later this year by the Gift Aid 

refund. My thanks to the Secretary, who once again offered her time to help work on 

the accounts.  

Treasurer 




